

6 February 2024

Dear All

We hope that 2024 has started well for all of you. Our Caldbeck shop has been closed since New Year but we've all been busy. The shop has been emptied, cleaned, decorated and now refilled ready for a new "selling season" with fresh stock as well as familiar favourites.

<u>The Wool Clip</u> re-opens on Saturday (10th February) at 11am and, weather permitting, we'll be open every Tuesday to Sunday, 11am to 4pm until the end of the year plus a few Mondays when they're Bank Holidays. We'll try to keep dates current on <u>our website</u> too.

There aren't too many lambs in the fields around Caldbeck yet but they'll be here all too soon. This one is Damson, one of Alice's from a previous year.







As well as sorting the shop and working on our new stock for re-opening, most of us also managed to get together recently for lunch at Basecamp North
Lakes. If you know the A66 between Penrith and Keswick then you'll recognise the location of this café and farm shop as it is also home to Emma's alpacas. You might spot them in the distance on these photographs.







We'll be back in touch soon with plenty of updates on new stock and we very much hope to see some of you over the half term holidays and in the weeks to come.

Best wishes,

The Wool Clip